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To whom it may concern 

I believe the current laws are inadequate and lack transparency. Puppy Farms must stop. Terrified 
and anxious animals, kept in sometimes squalid conditions. Female dogs used to breed over and 
over and over again, never to know their offspring, the feel of grass under their paw. The current 
laws are lacking.  

If you look at the laws being passed through the WA Government, that is a great place to start. 
There’s a clear picture of where the animals are, their welfare, breeders registrations, welfare checks 
etc etc 

Our furbabies are just that, part of our family and they deserve better than what is their current lot 

Thank you for taking the time to read this 

Stay safe 


